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WELCOME new members Jeff Evans and Greg Mayer! Greg was at the recent picnic.

You missed the PICNIC?  Oh my, you missed a grand time! It began with a “show and tell” time of what people had made, were presently making or collecting. Then came a demonstration on knife making, followed by a delicious lunch of bar-b-cue, various salads and desserts. Everybody came back for seconds!

After lunch came the “hands on” part. Workstations were set up to  allow participants an opportunity to put a custom handle on a knife. This involved gluing, drilling, hammering and grinding the chosen material  into the desired shape. Instruction and assistance was provided by several of the club’s custom knife makers. Great fun!
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In addition, Doug Hardy had his forge fired up. At least one club member “moved some steel” that Doug fashioned into a single hook and an S-hook. These were perfect for hanging a coat by the back door and a plant on the porch!
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While most were busy smoothing the rough edges on their knives, Karen gave a tour of the property around their cabin. They meandered -- for those not from the South, that is a little slower than a “mosey” -- down a winding path leading to “Fern Glen,” up through “Bamboo Village” and over a gently running creek by way of a small handmade bridge. What an idyllic setting! You couldn’t help but feel revived and refreshed just by being there.

Thank you immensely, Karen and Craig, for your gracious hospitality! Thank you to all who donated materials, equipment and expertise.

GREAT SOUTHERN KNIFE SHOW is less than 2 weeks away! Remember the date is Oct. 8 and 9. Check the FRKC website for details. Those with advertising literature, be sure to put it out before Oct. 7.

To make this show a success, we need lots of helpers! If you want to help at the show, but cannot make it to the next club meeting, please call David Prowell at 770-964-7636 to set up a date and time. 
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The MEETING PROGRAM last month was presented by  Wayne Hensley on construction and assembly of a knife from beginning to end. As he explained each step, he passed around samples. His recommendation for the type of steel for a beginner to use was either 01 or 440C, but definitely not Damascus. That would be too soft and too expensive. Wayne said it took him approximately 14 hours to complete a knife. 
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This month’s program presentation will be given by Russell Demonbreun on knife history. 

NEXT MEETING:  October 4 at 7pm. Come, learn something new!
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